PGT: Extension of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2018
On 17/04/2018, PGT Holdings Joint Stock Company extended the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2018 as follows:

PGT Holdings Joint Stock Company was approved to extend the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2018. However, the extension should be over 06 months from the end of the fiscal year. 

